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INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY DIVISION 

Ref No: 52/KVGB/ITD/2025                                                                                                                                          Date: 07/03/2025 

 
 
Addendum to our RFQ for the Procurement of Tubular batteries under buyback arrangement in Karnataka Vikas Grameena Bank 
vide Ref: 15/2024-25 dated: 01/03/2025 
 
 
                                                                                                                     
To 
 
All the Bidders participating in RFQ vide Ref: 15/2024-25 dated: 01/03/2025. 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Changes in RFQ for the Procurement of Tubular batteries under buyback arrangement vide Ref: 15/2024-25 dated: 01/03/2025. 
 
 
 
With reference to our RFQ for the Procurement of Tubular batteries under buyback arrangement vide Ref: 15/2024-25 dated: 
01/03/2025, we hereby inform you of the below mentioned changes: 
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Sl. 

No. 

RFP Clause 

No./Details 

Existing Clause Details  Clarifications Sought Clause/specification changed 

1 

Sl. No. a) in 
Eligibility 
Criteria of 
Annexure-C 

The bidder should have at least three 
years’ experience in supplying, 
commissioning and Maintenance of 
batteries. Also bidder should have 
supplied not less than a total of 500 
Nos. of 100AH/120AH/130AH/150AH 
batteries in Banks / Financial 
organizations in India during financial 
year 2022-2023 and 2023-2024. 

With reference to your 

RFQ, we are requesting to 

consider 400 No batteries 

supplied to any 

Government organization 

instead of Bank & Finance 

Institute. 

The bidder should have at least three years’ 

experience in supplying, commissioning and 

Maintenance of batteries. Also, the bidder 

should have supplied not less than a total of 

400 Nos. of 100AH/120AH/130AH/150AH 

batteries in Banks / Financial organizations/ 

Government organizations in India during 

financial year 2022-2023 and 2023-2024. 

 
 
* All the other terms and conditions of the RFQ for the Procurement of Tubular batteries under buyback arrangement vide Ref: 15/2024-
25 dated: 01/03/2025 remain same. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
General Manager 
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